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Greetings from the Abbey 

Dear Family, Friends and Carers, 

Abbey House is glad to fill you in on 
what we have been up to these last three 
months, in this newsletter.  

From the popular and extravagant High 
Tea gatherings, to the tough lockdowns, 
we always work hard to ensure all of our 
residents remain happy, safe and engaged. 
 

Activity Highlights  
A lot has happened in the last three months here at the 
Abbey. On June 13 we held a Queen’s Birthday High Tea 
in honour of her majesty. Some wore tiaras and some wore 
humorous masks of the Queen’s face for the royal 
occasion. 

 

 

 

 

We had a few concerts from volunteers over the last 
quarter, one playing classical piano, and one classical 
guitar… 

 

 

In June we held the grand reopening of our Coffee Shop! 
Since then we have had many gatherings where everyone 
attending enjoys a cuppa with various cakes or hot food, 
depending on the day. This has been a well-received 
addition to our regular activities. 
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Throughout the last few months we have had 
numerous Pet Therapy days, featuring Coco the 
adorable puppy and Leo the ragdoll cat. 

 

 

Special Moments These Last 3 Months: 
featuring Walks & Talks, Scenic Bus Trips, 
NAIDOC Art & Craft / Flag Raising, Board Games, 
Italian Cooking Demo, and Balloon Buffoonery 

  


